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Dear Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission
Please reject any plan from PSE that does not address getting Colstrip off the grid by
2025 and  explicitly exclude all new fracked gas infrastructure, including the liquefied
natural gas  terminal in Tacoma which they are building in flagrant violation of process
and the Puyallup tribe's wishes.
Thank you for your consideration
Sandra Shipley
Langley, WA
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